Timothy Tuttle 5 Oakwood Trail Belvidere, NJ 07823

March 13, 2023

Dear Dr. Hobaugh,

On March 6th I submitted a retirement letter stating that my last day would be June 30, 2023. I am writing to withdraw this retirement letter.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Timothy Tuttle

Tim Tuttle

Timothy Tuttle 5 Oakwood Trail Belvidere, NJ 07823

March 6, 2023

Dear Dr. Hobaugh,

I am writing to notify you of my upcoming retirement. My last day will be June 30, 2023.

I appreciate the years I've spent here and will remember my days at High Bridge School District fondly.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Timothy Tuttle

Tim Tuttle